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28 August 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
Coq d'Or Press, 
Route 8, 
Frederick, 
Md. 21701. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Nancy Schneider has left the Arthur Press Foundation 
and I have taken her place. I have received a Library 
of Congress card for your recent book "Post-mortem", 
but am having difficulty at the moment in purchasing 
a copy from any of the book stores in New York. I 
should be grateful if you could let me know where I _ 
might buy a copy. We do of course have the typescript 
of the book, but naturally would very much like to have 
a printed copy. 

I hope that this will not be too much trouble, and look 
forward to hearing from you. 

Very truly yours, 

.i 4"T- 

Joan Wilcox, 
Curator, 
John F. Kennedy Collection. 



9/2/69 

Dear Miss "ilcox, 

Please excuse toe hastiness of this resronse to your note. I'm 
editing sac correcting a long manuscript. 

have 	copy. 
There is only one edition of POST MORIEM, the on of wh4 ch you 
It hos not been possible to Fat it printed. 

 

If thi ever changes, I'll let Arthus known. 
-L 

My best to him. And tn .Nancy If you heer from her. 

Hope you like the job. 

 

IL 
	

r 

Sincerely, 

Harole, Teisberg 


